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ELECTRONIC AND MAIL DELIVERY
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
N.H. Public Utilities Commission

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, N.H. 03301

Re:  Docket No. DW 17-154 - 2018 WICA Surcharge
Aquarion Water Company of New Hampshire, Inc.
Compliance Tariff

Dear Director Howland:

Pursuant to Order No. 26,095, Aquarion Water Company of New Hampshire, Inc. is filing
the attached Tenth Revised Page 1 concerning the change in its Water Infrastructure and
Conservation Adjustment surcharge for 2018. This is the only page of the Company’s
tariff that has changed as a result of the Commission’s order.

Pursuant to N.H. Code Admin. R. Puc 1603.03(a) and Puc 1603.05(b), an original and two
copies of the track-change tariff page and clean, signed tariff page are being provided.
This filing is also being made electronically to the Commission. The Docket-Related
service list is receiving an electronic copy only.

Thank you in advance for your assistance with this filing.

Very Truly Yours,

Marcia A. Brown

Attachments: Tenth Revised Page 16
cc: DW 17-154 Docket-Related Service List
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